
9th October 2020 

This week in maths, we have been finding, creating and continuing patterns and sequences.  
We have used different resources to build different patterns and then challenged each 
other to continue and explain the pattern.   

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have used our storyboards to start writing our adventure stories.  To help the 
children make their sentences more interesting, we have learnt about co-ordinating 
conjunctions and noun phrases.  The children have then tried to apply these new skills into 
their story writing.  

   

 

 

 

We have started science this week and the children have learnt about the difference 
between living things, non-living things and things that have never lived. PE (dance), we have 
continued our balloon dance and looked at how a balloon moves when it bursts or is popped. In 
RE, we have explored Muslim beliefs. In history, we have found out about Vasco da Gama a 
famous explorer and made a timeline of his life.   

In PSHE, we discussed rewards and consequences.  The children shared a memorable reward 
with each other and explained why it was memorable.  

For your information 

Virtual Scooter Training – 14th October – children to come in PE kits. Remember to bring a 
scooter and helmet. 

Spellings: Please help your child to practise their spellings ready for their Thursday test. 

COVID – should your child be off school whilst awaiting a test for COVID and require home 
learning, please use Bug Club, Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars.  They can also 
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complete any outstanding home learning; carry out research linked to an area of our project 
(The Jungle) and practise spelling the Year 1 and 2 spelling words on Google Classroom.    

PE will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child is 
wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.             


